
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

January 2, 2025 
 
Dear Valued Customer,  
 
Thank you for your cooperation and patience as we completed the cart delivery and 
change-out process in response to State legislation, SB1383 Short-Lived Climate 
Pollutants Reduction Strategy.   Over the next several weeks you may notice collection 
times may vary, as routes are adjusted and fine-tuned to meet the needs of each area.  
Multiple trucks will service each area to collect Waste, Recycle and Organics.  Thank you in 
advance for your understanding as these route adjustments are made. 
 
On the reverse side of this letter, you will find a Waste Sorting Guide.  You may also search 
items using the online Waste Wizard tool found at www.tdswm.com, or via the app 
TDSWM-WVD Collection Services.  You can find the app in the App Store for IOS devices or 
Google Play Store for Android devices.  Here you can also print your collection schedule. 
 
Reminder: 
If you would like to keep your old green garbage cart to use around your property you may. It 
will only be dumped if you call ahead of time to schedule an extra cart pickup.  There is a 
fee for an extra cart pickup.  If you do not wish to keep the old cart, please set it at the curb 
and leave it out for collection by the cart collection crew. 
 
We value you as a customer and look forward to continuing to provide you with quality 
service.  If you have any questions, please contact our oƯice at 209-835-0601. 
 

 
Thank you for your continued patronage. 
 

The StaƯ and Management of Delta Disposal Service Company 


